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Large warehouses run by billion-dollar companies like Amazon are pushing their workers too far. 

Warehouse workers are judged by a quota rate that is not disclosed to them. Workers feel the 

pressure to meet this quota, risking their health and safety to hold onto their job and creating a 

culture of fear in the workplace. 

Amazon’s injury rates are more than double the injury rate of competing warehouses. 

 

Bipartisan legislation called the Warehouse Worker Protection Act would require large warehouses 

to disclose quotas that workers are judged by and make sure that workers are not required to meet a 

quota that interferes with their health and safety, or their ability to take breaks and to use the 

bathroom. 

 

Contact your Representative Today 
and ask them to become an original co-sponsor of the 

Warehouse Worker Protection Act. 
 

 

SENS. MARKEY, SMITH, CASEY INTRODUCE WAREHOUSE WORKER PROTECTION ACT TO CRACK 
DOWN ON DANGEROUS WAREHOUSE QUOTA SYSTEMS 

 
 Senator Edward J. Markey (D-Mass.), a member of the Senate Health, Education, Labor, and Pensions (HELP) Committee, along with 
Senator Tina Smith (D-Minn.) and Senator Bob Casey (D-Pa.), introduced the Warehouse Worker Protection Act, legislation that 
would protect warehouse workers by prohibiting dangerous work speed quotas that lead to high rates of worker injuries and requiring 
companies to disclose what quotas apply to workers.  
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